

CITY OF MANITOWOO

WISCONSIN, USA

www.manitowoc.org

February 23, 2023

SUBJECT:

South 19th Street from Summit St. to Flambeau St. and

Summit St. from South 18th St. to 150 ft. West of S. 19th St.

Proposed Construction

Dear Property Owner (Name):

The City has received a request from Popp Enterprises to install the necessary underground utilities (sanitary sewer, storm sewer and watermain) and grade and gravel both South 19th St. from Summit St. to Flambeau St. and also the remaining undeveloped portion of Summit St. from South 18th St. to the west. The request is for this work to be included in the 2024 City Budget. The permanent paving of the street would occur approximately 1-3 years after the grading and graveling in 2024.

If approved, this project would be special assessed to the abutting property owners in accordance with Chapter 7 of the City's Municipal Code.

This request will be discussed at the upcoming Public Infrastructure (PI) Committee Meeting. You are invited to attend the Public Infrastructure Committee meeting on Wednesday, March 1st, 2023 at 5:30 p.m. at City Hall, 900 Quay Street, in the Council Chambers. This meeting is being conducted both in Council Chambers at City Hall and via Zoom. Members of the public may call in to 888 475 4499 US Toll-free, you will then be prompted to enter the Meeting ID: 818 9856 2145 and Passcode: 022429 to listen to the meeting.

If you have any other questions, please feel free to contact me at 920-686-6910.

Sincerely,

Dan Koski, P.E.

Director of Public Infrastructure

DK:gm

cc: Ald. Tim Boldt, Alderperson District 7